
LLC Newsletter

Shopping at Munro's


over the break? Ask


them about the


PEXSISEN


FUNDRAISEER

Book Fair

Purchases

Check out what


we purchased


with the money


we raised.

MUNRO'S

A few updates from the Library
MARCH 2023

VIsiit the Library Website

PEXSISEN LLC

All library books

due back no later


than this

TUHURSDAY,


MARCH 16

LIBRARY BOOKS 
DUE BACK

BOOK 
FAIR

Our next Book

Fair will run from 

April 17-20. 
Stay tuned for

more details! 

Volunteer

Do you have

some time to

volunteer at the

Book Fair?

Contact the PAC

at:

hotlunch.pepac@

gmail.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-MlLyqRH7wziu9ryJ69AZSL71Ul63dTV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-MlLyqRH7wziu9ryJ69AZSL71Ul63dTV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PJBYv9_Y2a6DdnAw1OvHswTTk0-Og7yH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PJBYv9_Y2a6DdnAw1OvHswTTk0-Og7yH/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/sd62learns.org/library-with-mrs-spencer/home

